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This Week… 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. We practised all of our taught phase 2 and 
phase 3 sounds and continued to practise reading 
words such as shimmer, rubbish and market. 
 

In maths, we have been learning all about the 7. 
We have enjoyed finding different ways to make 7 
and have been exploring different representations. 

 
 
 
 
 

To celebrate British Science Week, the children 
have taken part in a range of science experiments. 
We were so lucky to have a real life scientist 
come and visit us this week and show us lots of 
different adapt and change experiments.   
 
 

In our continuous provision, we have continued 
with our ‘Once Upon A Time’ theme. The children 
have enjoyed using directions to guide Hansel and 
Gretel home in the sand pit. At our funky fingers 
station we added the correct number of sweet 
beads to the numbered pipe cleaners and we made 
our own Wolf masks to act out the wolf from the 
story ‘Little Red’.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter (X) to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 

 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Dennis Kico 
Daffodils: Ozan Georgiev 

 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have they learnt to 
make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

Changing Weather  

We are so excited to see the spring sunshine! Please 
can the children still bring a coat as our weather can 

be very changeable. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day  
On Friday 21st March the children can wear 
their own party clothing to support Red Nose 
Day. Please can the children wear trainers as 
they will be doing some sporting events too. 
The children need to bring £1 to support Red 

Nose Day. Thank you. 
 

This Week’s Book 


